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Minutes of the August 24, 2020 - Public Meeting on Budget

The Board of Trustees of the Coppell Independent School District, #057-922, met in a special 
session on August 24, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room of the Vonita White 
Administration Building, 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas.  The meeting was called 
to order by President Thom Hulme.

Members present in person:  Thom Hulme, President; Nichole Bentley, Secretary (5:34 p.m.)  
and Leigh Walker

Members present remotely; Manish Sethi; Anthony Hill; Tracy Fisher; and David Caviness, 
Vice President 

A quorum was present. 

Notice of this meeting was posted on August 21, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.

Staff present in person:  Mr. Brad Hunt, Superintendent; Carol Snowden, Administrative 
Assistant; Diana Sircar, Kristen Streeter, Dr. Angie Applegate, Angela Brown, and Adam 
Bennett

Staff present remotely: Naveen Bopanna and James Holloway

The purpose of this public meeting was to discuss the school district’s budget that will be 
adopted and to provide opportunity for public input. No one came forward from the 
community remotely or in person to speak.

President Hulme declared the meeting closed and adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

___________________________________
Thom Hulme, Board President

________________________________
Nichole Bentley, Secretary


